
PTFA Meeting Monday 16th February 2021 at 8.15pm 

Online call held via Teams 

1. Attendees: 

a. Present: Anna Woodford, Sarah Guilder, John Kane, Nicky Kirk, Jo Southworth, Angela 

Walker and Oli Stokes. 

b. Apologies: Matt Morris, Lizzie Faulks, Kirsten Emson, and Jodie Poole 

2. Finance Update 

a. We raise £1431.07 from the Christmas Fayre.  The outside fayre worked well, with a 

back-up contingency available.  The year 6 children involvement was helpful too. 

b. Total fundraising from last term was £2239.52 

3. Flip and Dippy have cancelled as they are not running any shows until September.  We should 

try to rebook for the autumn term.  Sarah will follow-up with Jo and pick up the direct contact 

with Flip and Dippy. 

4. Magic Russ will be approached about visiting the school 

5. A Lego Party could be run again, accompanied by a Lego building contest to boost the 

fundraising.  This could be broken into two groups, KS1 and KS2.  Nicky to follow-up around 

available dates. 

6. Easter Fundraising.  

a. Decorating of eggs or creating an Easter Garden.  The only requirement from our 

perspective would be a letter.  Sarah has a contact at a supermarket that may be able to 

provide chocolate eggs (13 required). Dairy requirements will be catered for, should it 

be needed. 

7. Parents Evening. 

a. Refreshments will be provided.  John will approach Rowberries about donating cakes.   

8. Quiz with Fish and Chip dinner. 

a. Could be run around May.  Anna to follow-up with the school for possible dates. 

b. A Friday before half-term and bank holiday should be avoided. 

9. Jubilee Celebrations 

a. A number of activities are being arranged for the celebrations, including Punch and 

Judy, Morris dancers and food stalls. 

b. Discussions are ongoing around the use of the school car park.  If approved, the PTFA 

will run an activity trail/treasure hunt between the school and Chaddesley Orchard, with 

sweets as a small prize. 

c. Anna to look into if our PTFA Insurance will cover our involvement, as this is a village 

event, rather than a school event.  Members of the PTFA will assist at the event and act 

as volunteers, and this will not be a PTFA event and PTFA and we will not be paying for 

any part of the celebration. 

d. Face painting will be looked into as a stall. 

e. Additional games could be run too, such as a tin can alley, with games being run in the 

afternoon after the Punch and Judy show. 

10. Cricket match has been suggested parents/staff vs the Chaddesley Cricket Club. 

11. Scooter Fridays could be restarted.  Nicky to look into the available options. 

12. Meeting closed at 10.05pm 



 

   


